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18 April 2016 

 

ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 

Level 40 Central Park 

152-158 St George’s Terrace 

PERTH WA 6000 

Attn: Ms Jill Hewitt by email:  tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au 

 

Dear Ms Hewitt 

REQUEST FOR REQUEST FOR REQUEST FOR REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF EXTENSION OF EXTENSION OF EXTENSION OF VOLUNTARY SUSPENSIONVOLUNTARY SUSPENSIONVOLUNTARY SUSPENSIONVOLUNTARY SUSPENSION    

In accordance with Listing Rule 17.2, Newzulu Limited (NewzuluNewzuluNewzuluNewzulu or the CompanyCompanyCompanyCompany) requests further 

extension to the voluntary suspension of its securities pending the release of an announcement in 

relation to fundraising.  The Company advises that it is in ongoing discussions with various strategic 

stakeholders and expects that it will be able to lodge an announcement before open of trade on 

Wednesday, 20 April 2016. 

 

The Company is not aware of any reason why the request should not be granted. 

 

The Company is not aware of any other relevant information in relation to this request. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

  

Karen Logan  

Company Secretary 

E: karen@newzulu.com 

 


